
AUTO SAFETY HOTLINE  
(800) 424-9393 
Wash. D.C. Area 366-0123 

Memorandum
U.S. Department 
of Transportation 

National Highway 
Traffic Safety 
Administration 

 

Subject: ACTION:  Docket Submission of “Low Electrical 
Energy Post-Crash Compliance Option in FMVSS No. 
305a” 

Date:  

From: 
 

Shashi Kuppa 
Director 

 Office of Crashworthiness Standards  

To: Docket No. NHTSA-2024-0012 

Thru:  Terrence Sommers 
Assistant Chief Counsel 

The technical analysis titled “Low Electrical Energy Post-Crash Compliance Option in FMVSS 
No. 305a” is attached for inclusion in the referenced public docket.  The analysis is submitted as 
supporting information for the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking that discusses additional safety 
requirements for electric-powered vehicles. 

Please submit this report and memorandum to Docket No. NHTSA-2024-0012. 

Attachment 
- Low Electrical Energy Post-Crash Compliance Option.pdf
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KUPPA
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